Taxpayer.com Petition

Stand Up. Be Heard! Ontario: No Per-Vote Subsidy to Political Parties

To Members of the Legislative Assembly of Ontario:

Political parties in Ontario already receive too much money from taxpayers in the form of tax rebates for donations. Now
Premier Wynne is openly speculating about giving taxpayer money directly to political parties in the form of a per-vote-
subsidy.

Ontario has more important priorities than spending taxpayer money on political attack ads and campaign flyers.

We the undersigned, call on the government of Ontario to commit that any political financing reforms will not
include a per-vote taxpayer subsidy to political parties.

Name: Address: Signature:

Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be emailed to: on.director@taxpayer.com, faxed to: 306.205.8339 or
mailed to: Canadian Taxpayers Federation 260 Adelaide Street E, PO Box 38, Toronto, ON M5A 1N1
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